




 
Department of Energy 

National Nuclear Security Administration 
 

June 25, 2021 
       
Mr. Mike Vermeulen 
Senior Director, Contracts  
Consolidated Nuclear Security, LLC  
PO Box 2009 
Oak Ridge, TN 37831 
 
References:  GSA Authorization Letter Signed by Oliver Voss, Head of Contracting Activity 
 
Government Sources of Supply Authorization Letter under Contract DE-NA0001942 
 
Dear Mr. Vermeulen: 

 
As the NNSA Head of the Contacting Activity, I am hereby extending Consolidated Nuclear 
Security, LLC (CNS) authorization to procure supplies and services available from Government 
sources of supply in accordance with the terms described in the letter from Oliver Voss, Head of 
the Contracting Activity, dated April 3, 2019 (see Attachment 1).  Placement of orders pursuant 
to this authorization is subject to the requirements and limitations of Management & Operating 
(M&O) Contract No. DE-NA0001942 and shall be issued in accordance with the procedures 
found at 41 CFR 101-26, as applicable.  Any supplies or services obtained shall be used solely in 
performance of this referenced contract.  Effective immediately, CNS and its cost-reimbursement 
subcontractors’ authorization to procure supplies and services available from Government 
sources in accordance with the policies, procedures, and regulations listed in Attachment 1, is 
extended through the current contract’s expiration.   
 
This letter should be cited as authority for all purchases from the sources in Attachment 1 
subsequent to your receipt hereof.  Should there be any questions, please feel free to contact me 
at 505-845-5204. 

 
 
 
 

Douglas Bergevin 
Acting Director, Office of Acquisition Management 
Head of the Contracting Activity  
NA-APM   
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